AARON D. WOOSLEY

1673 Manchester Avenue, Columbus, Ohio 43211

awoosley1234@gmail.com

PROFILE

i am a community minded individual. | am not afraid of hard work in order to achieve my

goals. | believe trust, faith and generosity builds a better community to live, work and raise
a family.

COMMUNITY SERVICE

| have been a long time member of the Boy Scouts of America, where they teach civic
pride, life skills and teadership. | am a member of the North Linden Community Watch.

EXPERIENCE

ACCURATE IT SERVICES

AUGUST 2016 - PRESENT
‘Warehouse Supervisor - specializing in the recycling of Electronics and Computers, Man-
age several employees, create schedules and work flow regulations,. Must have thorough
knowledge of EPA standards for proper disposal and recycling of potentially toxic materi-

als.

TOOLBOX - BAR AND GRILL

JUNE -2014 - AUGUST 2017
Bartender - Manager




EDUCATION

KCCC - Certified Phlebotomist

REFERENCES

John Gower

1-937-7501110

Cindy Brillhart

614-517-9576

Jeremiah Jackson

614 -571-9576



AARON D. WOOSLEY

1673 Manchester Avenue, Columbis, Ohio 43211

awoosley1234@gmail.com

I am an Ohio native, raised by my grandmother until her passing. | lived for a short
time in North Carolina and moved back to Columbus to enroll my daughter in

Columbus schools.

In 2016 my partner and | purchased a home in Manchester that we are slowly ren-
ovating. We moved to Linden because it is affordable and we have many great

friends in the neighborhood.

As soon as we moved to Linden, | joined the North Linden Community Watch. |
believe it is important as a parent to show your child the necessity of neighbor-
hood pride and civic responsibility. We frequently go for walks, chatting with

neighbors, picking up trash and making new friends.

I admire the work that the commissioners do in our community and it is my hope
to be involved with the commission to help reduce the drug trafficking by elimi-
nating drug houses. | am also committed to reducing the trash in the neighbor-
hood by creating a recycling event this summer or early fall and to replace the

large 300 gallon trash bins with the smaller individual bins per household.

I am very excited to be a part of Lindens future!



